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Dear

Although your Supplemental Security Income (SSI) payment has been previously stopped
or decreased because of earnings from employment, you remain in a “Special SSI Recipient
Status.” This “Special SSI Recipient Status” means that you still remain eligible for Medicaid.
Continue to present your Pennsylvania ACCESS card - and your other medical insurance cards
such as Medicare card when obtaining medical services. If you are eligible for Medicare, the
Department will pay your premiums for Part B of Medicare. Your “Special SSI Recipient Status”
is permanent unless you are informed by the Social Security Administration of a change in your
status. If your ACCESS card is lost, stolen or damaged, request a replacement from your County
Assistance Office. It is necessary that you report any change of address to the County Assistance
Office.
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